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**ADVISORY** 
 

 FREE METER PARKING IN THE CITY OF CAMDEN  

DECEMBER 18, 2017 THROUGH JANUARY 1, 2018 

 

CAMDEN, NJ – Mayor Dana L. Redd, Mayor-elect Frank Moran, Camden Parking Authority 

Chairman Jose Martinez, and Camden Parking Authority Executive Director Willie Hunter 

would like to remind Camden residents and visitors that there will be free meter parking 

throughout the City beginning Monday, December 18, 2017 through Monday, January 1, 2018.  

During this time, Parking Authority Officers will not enforce meter parking and no tickets will 

be issued.  Meter enforcement will resume on Tuesday, January 2, 2018.  The annual free meter 

parking is a courtesy to residents and visitors aimed at encouraging shopping and visits to 

Camden.   

 

For more information, individuals can contact the Parking Authority of the City of 

Camden at 856-757-9300 or http://camdenparking.net/ 
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CONTACT:  

Vincent Basara,  

City of Camden  

856-757-7200 

 

IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: December 19, 2017 

http://camdenparking.net/
http://www.twitter.com/cityofcamdengov
http://www.ci.camden.nj.us/
http://www.facebook.com/cityofcamdengovernment

